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I oppose this measure. HB3076 is unnecessary and a waste of resources. The state 

already has the authority to approve/deny businesses in the state. Firearm dealers 

are already required to have a business license from the state. Firearm dealers are 

licensed through the federal system (FFL) and regulated by the ATF. Additionally, 

FFLs are often additionally required to obtain a business license from the municipality 

and/or county in which they operate.  

 

We all want safety in our communities and are outraged when bad people commit 

crimes, regardless. We need the legislature to enforce the existing laws, not wasting 

resources on something that is already established.  

 


